
 LIFE & WORK AT FBCF 
Sunday, August 26, 2018 

  8:00 am  Early Worship Service 

  9:15 am  Bible Study for all ages 

10:30 am  Worship Service 

12:00 pm  Children’s Leader Mtg. 

                 Committee on Ctees Mtg. 

  3:00 pm  Texas Veterans Home Svc. 

  4:00 pm  Student Choir Rehearsal 

  5:00 pm  1-to-1 Bible Reading 
   

Monday, August 27, 2018 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 

10:00 am  Creative Hands Quilting 
   

Tuesday, August 28, 2018 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 

  6:30 pm  Praise Team Rehearsal 
 

Wednesday, August 29, 2018 

  5:30 pm  Kids’ Movie Night 

                 Student IMPACT Bible Study 

  6:30 pm  Prayer Meeting 

  7:30 pm  Praise Choir Rehearsal 
 

Thursday, August 30, 2018 

  9:30 am  Line Exercise 

  1:00 pm  Sr. Adult Game Day 
 

Friday, August 31, 2018 

10:30 pm  Student outreach @ 

                 Whataburger after game 
 

Sunday, September 2, 2018 

  8:00 am  Early Worship Service 

  9:15 am  Bible Study for all ages 

10:30 am  Worship Service 

  3:00 pm  Texas Veterans Home Svc. 

  4:00 pm  Student Choir Rehearsal 

  5:00 pm  1-to-1 Bible Reading 

Notes 

FLORESVILLE FOOD 
PANTRY HAS MOVED 

 

The food pantry has moved 
to the corner of 5th & A 
Street. They are open every Tuesday 
and Thursday from 10am—2pm.  Call 
830-321-1151 for more information, or 
contact Bonnie Dickerson about dona-
tions or volunteering your time.  

Starting in 1910, the Mary Hill Davis Offering was established to  empower state missions efforts for 
Texas Baptists. Mark your  calendar for September 9-16 as the Week of Prayer for Texas Missions. 

Your prayers and giving mobilize ministries and missionaries to go make disciples and multiply  
churches throughout our great state. Check the “special offering” 
box on your giving envelope, or indicate MHDO on your check. 

BUILDING HIStory 
Original Loan Amount: 

$ 525,000.00 
August Loan Payment: 

$     5,000.00 
Current Loan Balance: 

$ 238,048.94    
 

“Take from among you an offering to the Lord.  
Whoever is of a willing heart,  

let him bring it as an offering to the Lord.”   
 
 

~Exodus 35:5a (NKJV) 

 

 

There will be a Kids Ministry  
Volunteer Training immediately  
following the 10:30 am worship 

service in God’s Playhouse TODAY 
Sunday, August 26, 2018. Child 

care and lunch are provided.  See 
Darlene McKeen this morning with 

any questions. 
 

We request that all families volun-
teer in the children’s ministry a 
minimum of once per quarter 

(roughly twice a semester). Visit 
www.fbcf.org/children and click on 
the link to reserve the time(s) that 

work best for you.  

Children ages 4 - 2nd grade may exit for Children’s Church after the choir steps down. 

8:00 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Pastor Mike Clements 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
Pastor Terry Smith 

“Holy Ground” 
“Footsteps of Jesus” (#483) 

“Have Thine Own Way” (#294) 

PRAYER 
Pastor Mike Clements 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
“Lord, Be Glorified” (#457) 

“Heaven Came Down” (#438) 
“There’s a Land that is Fairer  

than Day” (#515) 

SPECIAL MUSIC 
Pastor Mike & Allison Clements 

“Stand By Me”  

MESSAGE 
Pastor Mike Clements 

INVITATION 

OFFERTORY PRAYER 
Bro. Marshall Livingston 

OFFERTORY 

CLOSING SONG 
“The Trees of the Field” 

10:30 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 

WELCOME TO OUR GUESTS 
Pastor Mike Clements 

BIBLE STUDY CLASS HIGHLIGHTS 

PRAISE & WORSHIP 
“Footsteps of Jesus” (#483) 

“Be Still My Soul” 

PRAYER 
Pastor Mike Clements 

SPECIAL MUSIC 
Pastor Mike & Allison Clements 

“Stand By Me”  

MESSAGE 
Pastor Mike Clements 

INVITATION 

OFFERTORY PRAYER 
Bro. Marshall Livingston 

OFFERTORY 
Elisabeth Kotzur & Allison Clements 

“What a Beautiful Name” 

CLOSING SONG 
“The Trees of the Field” 

August 26, 2018 

Worship Services 

COMMITTEE ON COMMITTEES 
MEETING 

 

The Committee on Committees will 
meet together immediately following 
the 10:30 am worship service today, 

Sunday, August 26, 2018, in the 
Green Room. Lunch will be provided. 

NURSERY WORKER NEEDED 
 

There is currently a need 
for a part-time nursery 

worker.  Potential appli-
cants should contact the 
office or Darlene McKeen 

210-639-5781. 

Beginning in September, all children 
and students will begin studying the 

Bible chronologically, where they will 
cover the entire Bible in 3 years—all 

through the grand story of the gospel 
of Jesus. Parents, bring your kids 

each Sunday at 
9:15am! 

There’s a class 
for you too! 

LABOR DAY HOLIDAY 
 

In honor of the  
Labor Day holiday, 
the office will be 
closed on Monday, 
September 3, 2018. 

CHURCH DIRECTORIES AVAILABLE 
 

If your family was photgraphed by 
LifeTouch to be included in the new 
directory, you may pick up a FREE 

copy today in the foyer.  If 
your family was NOT pho-

tographed by LifeTouch, 
but you would like to have 

a copy of the directory, 
they are available for pur-
chase at $5 each. Supplies 

are limited. See Mary-
Ellen Long with questions.  

Calling all actors, 
actresses, and stage 

crew! Are you  
outgoing? Do you 

have a flair for the 
dramatic? No? It doesn’t matter! 

 

Come out and audition for our church 
Christmas production! Sunday,  

September 9, 2018, immediately  
following the 10:30 am service, a 

meeting and informal auditions will 
be held in God’s Playhouse. There are 
a variety of parts for a wide range of 

ages, so anyone with an interest is 
welcome to come! Contact Rachel 

Rylee at 830-581-1454 for info. 

FALL SEMESTER LIFE GROUPS 
 

The fall Life Groups begin Wednesday, 
September 5, 2018. Find a sign-up 

sheet in the foyer to reserve your spot 
for the dinner meal, and keep watching 

for a list of courses. 



 

 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
1115 B Street ●  Floresville, TX ●  78114 

830-216-4946 ●  830-393-3613 fax 

www.fbcf.org CCLI #643277 ● CVLA #502624480 ● CSPL #CSPL028799  

Dr. Mike Clements, Pastor 

Terry Smith, Worship Pastor 

Matt Keller, Student Pastor 

Darlene McKeen, Children’s Director 

Penny Smith, Office Manager 

Christie Davis, Office Assistant 

Marti Kelly, Church Custodian 

John Trabucco, Pat Gill, Organists 

Sheila Brieden, and  

Jean Evelyn Hughes, Pianists  

Worship Leaders 

INVITATION 
 

If you live in our area, we would welcome you to consider becoming a member 
of our fellowship.   
 

We receive persons for membership in several ways: 

• Salvation through Jesus Christ and obedience in Believer’s baptism 

• Transfer of letter from a church of like faith and order 

• By statement of your faith in Jesus Christ and obedience to His command 
concerning church membership. 

 

The invitation time at the close of our worship is when our church extends         
the opportunity for individuals to express decisions in response to the Lord’s      
leadership. 
 

If you desire to make a decision, or to request membership into our church,  
make your way to the front where our pastor will greet you.  
 

If the Lord leads you to make a decision, we will welcome you and rejoice in 
your response!  If you have questions or need further information, please talk 
with any of our church staff. 

SUNDAY EVENINGS—
Student Choir will kick 
off this afternoon at 
4pm in the choir room 
for all 7th-12th grade 
students. 1-to-1 Bible 
Reading begins meet-
ing today at 5pm in the 
Family Life Center. Both students and  
parents are encouraged to attend. 
  
COMMUNICATION—Pastor Matt’s  
primary mode of communication with 
both students and parents is through 
the REMIND app’s group texting  
feature. Make sure you’re included! 
Send a text message to 81010 that 
reads @FBCFST to be enrolled.  

 
THE GOSPEL PROJECT—Students will 

encounter a more Gospel-centered 
focus when the new Bible study 

year begins next Sunday, Septem-
ber 2, 2018, at 9:15 am.  Stu-

dents will study the Bible as one 
grand narrative, the good news of 
Jesus, learning that the salvation 
story of Jesus is evident through-
out the entirety of the Bible. We’ll 

welcome the incoming 7th graders 
and kick off the new year with a 
morning of Bible study and fun! 

 
BACKPACK PROJECT—Thanks for the 

great response to the backpack  
mission project to support our local 
school children. Your kindness will 

help many kids have a great start to 
the school year. 

 

Check out online giving 
by scanning this code with 

your smart phone's QR 
reader/scanner app. 

DEACON  MINISTRY 
If you or your family have needs 
during the week, please call your 

assigned deacon. If he is not 
available, feel free to call the 

Deacon of the Week, 
Marshall Livingston 

830-391-30217 
Should you need assistance  

during the Bible Study hour, look 
for Bob Herndon in the Coffee 

Corner area.  He is always  
available to help. 

Sunday, August 26, 2018 

First Baptist Church 
1115 B Street 

Floresville, Texas 78114 
(830) 216-4946 – Office 
(830) 393-3613 – Fax 

www.fbcf.org 

Today’s flowers are given by  
Jeannie McCarville in loving memory 

of her father, Merl Blair Averill. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

“As we pray to our God and Father 
about you, we think of your faithful work, 

your loving deeds, and the enduring 
hope you have because of our  

Lord Jesus Christ.” 
1 Thessalonians 1:3 (NLT) 

http://www.fbcf.org

